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School Lunches 

 
From Monday 24th January, all of the children 
will go back to having their school lunch in the 
main hall. Each year group will have a 30 
minute slot in the hall to eat their lunch before 
they go out to play.  
Remember that all of the children that attend 
Race Leys Infant School are entitled to a free 
school meal and there are two hot choices and 
a cold meal choice every day!   

Before and After School 
 
Just a reminder… 
Dogs must not come onto site before or after 
school for Health and Safety reasons. 
  
Hurst Road is still a road at all times of the day 
that is accessed by cars, please make sure 
that you use the pathways and not walk/ride or 
scoot on the road on the way to and from 
school.  

Clubs 

The club letters are in book bags today 

outlining which club your child has a place in for 

the Spring or Summer term.  

The clubs will start next week and they will all 

end at 4.15. The children will be collected from 

the usual places.  

If for any reason your child is not staying for 

club at any point, please let the school office 

know. Similarly, if your child wants to leave the 

club please let the school office know so that 

their place can be given to another child.  

Heron class and Year 2 clubs will start the 

following week, from Monday 31st January due 

to staff absence.  

 

 

 

 

 

New School Mascots  

Introducing some new school mascots for 

school attendance.  

SAM the Cat  

(School Attendance Matters)  

SAM the Cat will be awarded to the class with 

the best attendance each week in celebration 

assembly.  

OTIS the Giraffe  

(On Time In School)  

OTIS the Giraffe will be awarded to the class 

who have the least amount of late children 

each week.  
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Covid Cases 

Sadly, the number of cases in school has risen 

significantly over the past few days. We are 

doing all we can to prevent the spread any 

further by having more windows open and 

increasing cleaning in the classrooms. This 

may mean the classrooms are slightly colder 

than usual so please make sure your child has 

enough clothes on to keep them warm.  

I would like to strongly advise that all children 

take a Lateral Flow Test on Monday before 

returning to school after the weekend to 

prevent any further spread.  

Thank you for your cooperation with this.  
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